
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 21-BSTD-01 

Project Title: 2022 Energy Code Update Rulemaking 

TN #: 238270 

Document Title: 
Alan Solomon Comments - Decarbonization in new California 

buildings and homes, 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Alan Solomon 

Submitter Role: Public  

Submission Date: 6/17/2021 8:19:57 PM 

Docketed Date: 6/17/2021 

 



Comment Received From: Alan Solomon 
Submitted On: 6/17/2021 

Docket Number: 21-BSTD-01 

Decarbonization in new California buildings and homes, 

My name is Alan Solomon. I live in Palm Desert, CA.  
It has been proven that natural gas and/or fossil fuels in buildings or homes produces 

excess C02 in our atmosphere. C02, methane and other pollutants are becoming more 
and more toxic with each passing day.  
This practice of including natural gas hook-ups in new construction has to be stopped. 

The evidence is clear that all-electric buildings and homes are becoming more popular 
throughout California for a multiple of reasons. It just makes sense today, to minimize 

ones footprint as well as minimize your buildings footprint. It is smarter for the future, 
cheaper in the long run and electrical building technology is becoming more and more 
efficient for building owners in California and for the American public throughout.  

Thanks for your time today,  
Alan Solomon 


